COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

30th December, 1937,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 21st
instant, with amended diagrammatic plan, in triplicate,
advised therein of pumping arrangement in the machinery
space proposed for Messrs. Soce. An, John Cockerillt!s Yard
No. 657, and I have to inform you that this plan will be
approved provided the arrangements be as shown and amended
thereon, and the remaining requirements of Sections 20 and
34 of the Rules (1937-8) be complied with so far as they
are applicable,

Two coples of the plan in question
are being returned to you under separate cover, and the
previous plan, approved in my letter of the lst June last,
has been caneelled.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP,




